
 
 

      
  

 
 

                  
              

  
 

 
              

 
 

 
             

 
 

 
   

 
   

             
 

 
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Appendix A 

Clerk’s Report to Haigh Parish Council 
5 July 2021 

Footpath at Bawk House 
The Rights of Way Officer has written to say that this public footpath has been put on the 
annual maintenance programme, so will be cut back twice a year. The initial cuts were due to 
commence in May. 

Speeding on the B5239 
Data from survey group 2 was received in May – soon after the Annual Meeting – and was 
forwarded to Cllr Rob Lawson, as requested. 

Audit, Standards and Governance Committee 
Democratic Services have been informed that Cllr Bobbie Darbyshire is the Parish Council’s new 
representative. 

Insurance 
The Parish Council’s insurance policy with Zurich Municipal has been renewed. 

Leyland Mill – FOI Request 
Earlier this year we submitted an FOI request to Wigan Council in relation to the pre-application 
enquiry they had received about possible development at Leyland Mill.  The response is attached. 

K.M.P.: 29.06.21 
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